

www.ValleyHospitalFoundation.org

TRUSTEES

CHAIRMAN Victor D. Wortmann

VICE CHAIRMEN Danielle Gaglioti

Peter C. Marron

TREASURER Edward M. Rubin

SECRETARY Nancy V. Bush

VP & CHIEF
DEVELOPMENT OFFICER

David J. Bohan

Joshua L. Abrams Ephraim Casper, M.D. Daniel P. Cummings Frank P. Gallagher Andrew R. Gatto William A. Hench

Patricia M. Hicks, M.D. Janet E. Hunt, Esq. Ralph M. Mastrangelo

Jean Meloro Audrey Meyers Joseph Pfeifer Yolla Rahal Marc Sabino Robert Van Dyk Chris Wragge

HONORARY TRUSTEES

Rashid J. Baddoura, M.D. Frank W. Burr
Douglas H. Dittrick
Stephen J. Errico
Robert W. Luckow
Frank Manginello, M.D.
Thomas P. Palmer
Barnett Rukin
Scott N. Schroeder
Cipora O. Schwartz
Charles Shotmeyer
Denis J. Sullivan
Elias N. Tsoukas, M.D.

April 14, 2020

Huaxia Chinese School at Bergen Mr. Richard Zhang, President and Ms. Zhaofang Wang, Principal

425 Paramus Road P.O. Box 9180 Paramus, NJ, 07652

Dear Mr. Zhang and Ms. Wang,

On behalf of The Valley Hospital Foundation, I want to thank you for your generous contributions of 3,000 KN95 masks to help Valley combat coronavirus. These contributions will help us carry out the massive efforts taking place to treat patients with this illness. The outpouring of support from individuals and groups has been tremendous and is making a difference.

The past few weeks have brought unprecedented challenges for our community. This crisis has reminded us why Valley was established and why it is so important to have a first-class healthcare system and facilities close by to address our own medical needs.

All of us at The Foundation Office are available to you if you have any questions or want to help at 201-291-6300. We are here for you during this difficult time.

Many thanks,

Sandy Carapezza

Executive Director of Development

Susan Viniar